
Friends of the San Juans 
 
To the Department of Ecology and Whatcom County, Co-SEPA Lead Agencies: 
Please extend the consultation period for the Green Apple Renewable Fuels Project.
The draft project documents total 519 pages. A two weeks comment period does not provide
sufficient time for tribes, stakeholders, state, federal and local agencies, and the public to provide
feedback on the draft project documents and information about environmental concerns, possible
impacts, and ideas for mitigating those impacts. At a minimum, a 30-day comment period should be
provided. 
Thank you for considering this request.
 


